
 

 

 

 

 Year 5 Learning Letter 
Friday 13th November 2020 

Edition No. 5 

Last week, Year 5 spent the day outside participating in a range of activities.  
There were some fabulous results in the printing activity where the children used 
used mallets and leaves to print designs on muslin cloth. They also spent  
time designing dwellings. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Over the next 2 weeks we will: 
 
 finish our writing based on discussion texts. 

 practise and develop strategies for dividing by 10, 100, 1000. 

 begin to look at measurement i.e. perimeter and area. 

 investigate life in Rio de Janeiro. 

 explore the world of Jazz in music.                                     

 investigate reversible and irreversible changes in science.      

 begin to compare and contrast two modern day poets. 

 practise our current spelling list / rule. 

 extend sentence construction by inserting relative clauses. 

 work on mathematical key instant recall facts – decimal number bonds. 
 
 

 

Parents’ Consultation Evenings. 

Nightingales-Tuesday 17th / Thursday 19th November. 

Skylarks- Tuesday 24th / Thursday 26th November. 

We are very much looking forward to our virtual meetings and discussing how your children have 

settled back into the routine of school life. Please refer to recent letter from Mrs Douglass to find 

details for signing up for a slot! 

 


